Minutes of TBI Admin Meeting

5 July 2017
7.30
 Anne’s House

Present  Martin, Anne, Julie, Julian, Peter, Richard. Vanessa

Apologies Wendy, David

	Item
	Discussion
	Action

	Minutes 
	Accepted
	

	Matters arising 
	Bike maintenance Anne to lead on Dr bike sessions and put dates on tbi calendar
Gift aid has been claimed for last year. Martin will chase up what is happening for this year with CAF
45 members have donated
Vikki has got Demain film. Put note about it in Newsletter.
Black Isle Gathering presentation on Local Larder. 
St boniface fair. We have applied
Culbokie gathering martin to find out how to apply.
CCF expressions of interest by 28th August
CCF are looking for something coming from community & demonstrating need. 

Possible ideas for projects/ feasibility studies:
1.      Composting garden waste big houses with big gardens take to dump 
2.      Reuse and recycle
3.      Persuading businesses to incentivise low carbon travel 

Next admin meeting discuss ideas for development grant.
	Anne

Martin/ Anne

All

	Cycling Equipment
	Electric bikes Lara will let out & demo at markets
Anne to take a picture. Lara to do a poster for the tagalong free to tbi members
	 Anne/ Lara

	Local Larder
	Lara gave an update of Local Larder
Agreed to get Plexus to produce the website at a cost of approx £2000 including VAT. 

.
Agreed that some relevant businesses outwith the Black Isle should be included, which ones to be decided on a case-by-case basis by the Local Larder working group. 
	Martin/ Lara

	Paths
	Martin has made contact with a volunteer who is setting up and promoting the John O’Groats Trail, a long-distance footpath between Inverness and John O’Groats. He is interested in helping develop a network of Black Isle paths; Richard agreed to lead on this with support from Julian.
Peter Tilbrook and Owen Smith might be interested, Richard to contact and take forward.

	Richard

Anne

	Visit from Applecross Community
	Applecross want to talk to us on transport or CCF funding. Agreed this was a good idea suggest date in 1st week in August.

	Martin, Julie,

Anne

	GALE
	GALE could join TBI. We will join them as a corporate member
	Peter

	Finance
	Julie reported that finance is available for suitable projects. 
	All to bring ideas

	Food & Growing Group
	Good support for all events
	

	Energy Group
	Covered in minutes from meeting
	

	AOCB
	
Recently HEN bulletins have re started. Trying to get funding. Agreed that we will continue to monitor their progress.


Black Isle Partnership not been very active apart from BITT. There may now be an opportunity to say what we would like to see. 


Vanessa will start an email discussion.
	Vanessa

	Date of next meetings
	7.30 16th August, Julian’s; 7.30 26th September, Peter’s


	


